
From:  Turvey David <David.Turvey@transgrid.com.au> 
To: Andrew Hartcher <Andrew.Hartcher@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
CC: Hobbs Graham <Graham.Hobbs@transgrid.com.au> 
Date:  12/16/2011 8:50 am 
Subject:  WestPark Industrial Estate 
 
Your Ref : SSD-4953 
Our Ref 6372 
File No : 2003/1735 
 
Andrew, 
 
WestPark Industrial Estate 
Chemical Storage & Distribution Facility 
Erskine Park Rd, ERSKINE PARK 
Lot 1 DP 1128233 
 
I refer to your correspondence dated the 6 December, 2011 regarding the abovementioned project. 
 
This property is affected by existing Transmission Lines owned and maintained by TransGrid.  These lines 
are protected by an easement 137.16metres. Easements are required to enable TransGrid access to the line 
for inspection and maintenance purposes. It also allows TransGrid the right to control any activity that may 
pose a risk to the line or to public safety. 
 
The works proposed on this site will be clear of the existing Transmission Line easement and therefore 
TransGrid will have no objections to these works. 
 
All work in the vicinity of overhead transmission lines has to be carried out in accordance with the 
WorkCover Code of Practice Act  "Working Near Over Head Power Lines". 
 
Therefore, the developers will need to be notified of TransGrids comments in this respect. 
 
If you require any further information or should the developers have any queries in this regard then contact 
should be made with myself or Mr Graham Hobbs on (02) 9620 0777. 
 
regards 
 
 
David Turvey 
Easement Officer| Land Assets and Facillities 
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